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PÚBLICA 

 
 

Petrobras on revision of Disclosure and Trading Policy 
— 
 
Rio de Janeiro, July 28, 2023 - Petróleo Brasileiro S.A. – Petrobras informs that its Board of 
Directors, in a meeting held today, approved the revision of the Policy for Disclosure of Material 
Act or Fact and Securities Trading ("Disclosure and Trading Policy"). 
 
The revision of the Disclosure and Trading Policy results from the amendment of the Company's 
Shareholder Remuneration Policy, which now provides for the possibility of repurchasing shares as 
a way to remunerate its shareholders. 

 
The main change in the Disclosure and Trading Policy was the inclusion of the express possibility 
of Petrobras being able to launch share buyback programs, in compliance with current legislation 
and regulations. 
 
The Policy is available in full on Petrobras Investor Relations website (www.petrobras.com.br/ir) or 
on the CVM website (www.cvm.gov.br). 
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